
New Life 
 

PRESBYTERIAN CHURCH - PCA 

ORDER OF WORSHIP 
 
PRELUDE       When I Think about the Lord                                            Worship Team, 
                                                                                                                      Diane Wassenar, Leader 
 
CALL TO WORSHIP  Psalm 40:1-5                                                       Jason Peterson,   
            Director of Youth Ministries 
 
SONGS  Come People of the Risen King 
  All My Boast Is in Jesus 
  Great Things 
 
OFFERING & ANNOUNCEMENTS                                                                          Peter Kratz, 
                    Sr. High Ministry Leader 
 
TIME OF GREETING 
 
PRAYER FOR THE CHURCH                                                                     Mark Moser, Pastor 
 
SERMON       Salvation Is Big         Mark Moser 
  Romans 5:6-11 
   
COMMUNION Beneath the Cross 
  His Mercy Is More 
  Doxology 
    
BENEDICTION                                         

 
Jesus is able to save to the uttermost  

those who draw near to God through him,  
since he always lives to make intercession for them. 

~ Hebrews 7:25 

New Life Presbyterian Church, 467 N. Easton Road, Glenside, PA 19038-4999 
Phone: 215-576-0892        www.newlifeglenside.com                       

 Office Hours: Tuesday—Friday, 9:00am-2:00pm 

STAFF CONTACTS 
Church Office - 215-576-0892 
Pastor - Mark Moser, ext. 104, mark.moser@newlifeglenside.com 
Assistant Pastor—Young Adult and Community Group Ministries - Ben Thompson, 
ext. 110, bthompson@newlifeglenside.com 
Director of Shepherding - Nicholas Black, ext. 103, nblacknewlifeglenside@gmail.com 
Director of Youth Ministries - Jason Peterson, ext. 108, nlgjpeterson@gmail.com 
Director of Children’s Ministry - Bea Galloway, ext. 106, nlgkidslife@gmail.com 
Outreach Coordinator - Alden Groves, ext. 199, agroves.nlg@gmail.com 
Jr. High Ministry Leader - Caitlyn Valla, nlgcvalla@gmail.com 
Sr. High Ministry Leader - Peter Kratz, nlgpkratz@gmail.com 
Deacon Coordinator - Peggy McManus, ext. 109, deaconcrd@newlifeglenside.com 
Church Administrator - Bob McInnes, ext. 101, robert.mcinnes@newlifeglenside.com 
Worship Service Manager - Sarah Morris, ext. 111, nlgworship1@gmail.com 
Facility Manager - Ed Spector, ext. 107, espector@newlifeglenside.com 
Office Contact - Jan Timlin, ext. 100, newlifereceptionist@gmail.com 

CONNECTIONS 

Food Cupboard Hours:  Mon.: 7–7:30pm for New Life families; Tues.: 6:00pm for the 
community; Thurs.: 1:00pm for seniors   

Diaconal Assistance:  The deacons are here to help with financial struggles and practical 
needs.  Contact the Deacon Coordinator at ext. 109 or 
deaconcrd@newlifeglenside.com 

Join our Facebook Page:  "New Life Church in Glenside Facebook Page" 
 http://facebook.com/newlifeglenside  

Meals Ministry:  If meals are needed due to illness, a new baby, etc., please contact April 
coordinator Maja Lisa FritzHuspen at NewLifeMeals@gmail.com. 

New Life Nursery School:  215-576-0783, Janel Fackler, Director 
 NewLifeNurserySchool@gmail.com; www.facebook.com/NewLifeNurserySchool 

New Life’s Weekly E-News:  To receive our weekly e-news, email Dan Johnson at 
dan.johnson@newlifeglenside.com or sign up at http://eepurl.com/hbCAY 

New Life Thrift Stores:  www.newlifethriftinc.org 
 800 N. Easton Rd., Glenside, 215-886-8619, M-F: 9am-7pm; Sat.: 9am-6pm  
 67 Cheltenham Ave., Cheltenham, 215-635-0820, M-F: 9am-7pm; Sat.: 9am-6pm 
 The Boutique, 758 N. Easton Rd., Glenside, 215-886-1099, M-Sat.: 10am-6pm 

Prayer Chain:  If you have a prayer request or would like to join the prayer chain to pray for 
others, contact Linda Woods. 

Perpetual Food Drive:  Current needs: salad dressings, canned fruit, kidney beans, jelly 
and jam, baking items, household items.  Please do not donate perishable foods.  Place 
your donation in the Food Cupboard cabinet by the Weldon Room.  Thank you! 

PLEASE REMEMBER: 
• If you’re sick, please join us online from home while you’re not feeling well and we’ll look 

forward to seeing you again in person when you’re better. 
• Our 11:00am Sunday service is recorded and broadcast over the internet each week for 

those who are unable to attend in person. 

To Know Christ and  
to Make Him Known 

 
Sunday, April 14, 2024 

8:30 & 11:00am 
(11:00am livestream) 

http://facebook.com/newlifeglenside
https://www.facebook.com/NewLifeNurserySchool


ANNOUNCEMENTS 
PINEWOOD DERBY—Wednesday, April 17, 6:30pm 
KidsLife families, join us for our annual Pinewood Derby! This is during our usual 
Pioneer Clubs weekly meeting, but it’s open to all families, not just Pioneer Club 
families.  You should have already picked up your car kit, but if you haven’t, do so 
TODAY to race us on Wednesday.  And for extra fun, this year’s derby is Kentucky 
Derby themed.  Come dressed to the nines and ready to witness the greatest 15 
seconds in sports!   Questions?  Contact Bea at nlgkidslife@gmail.com. 
 

CHURCH WORK DAY—Saturday, April 20, 8:00am-12:00noon 
Come help clean and maintain our ministry center.  There are various tasks 
needed to be done in and around the building and property.  All skill levels 
welcome.  Questions?  Contact Ed Spector at espector@newlifeglenside.com.  
 

NEW AdultEd CLASS—Four Sundays: April 21—May 12 at 9:50am   
2 Timothy: Parting Words on Endurance  |  Various Teachers 
Paul's second letter to Timothy includes these words: "I have fought the good 
fight, I have finished the race, I have kept the faith."  Paul instructs Timothy on 
how to endure, and how to pass on our life-giving faith with integrity.  Please join 
us in the Library (lecture side) as we study this letter. 
 

“HELPING INDIA TOGETHER” TEAM PRESENTATION & DESSERT 
Sunday, April 21, 6:00pm 
Come to the Fellowship Hall to hear the India team report on their recent trip.  
Dessert will be provided.  It’s free! 
 

CHURCH PICNIC—Sunday, April 28, 1-5pm 
Please join our church family at Ft. Washington State Park, Flourtown Pavilion, 
44 W. Mill Rd. for our first all-church picnic of the year—a good time of food, 
fellowship, and fun together!  Burgers and dogs will be provided.  Bring your own 
drinks and a side dish to share.  If you want to help cook or organize a game, 
contact Henry Hoff. 
 

WOMEN’S WEEKEND RETREAT—May 3-5 at Harvey Cedars Bible Conference 
Relationships, Desires & Disappointments  |  Speaker: Ellen Dykas of Harvest USA   
Ever felt disappointed by someone?  Ever had deep desires thwarted over and over 
again?  The heartache of these common experiences are tough to navigate 
emotionally, and sometimes difficult to understand spiritually.  This retreat seeks to 
provide biblical encouragement for the amazing ways that God uses desires and 
disappointments as both a gift and a trial.  Through Jesus Christ, our desires, 
disappointments and relationships are transformed into pathways which draw us 
closer to him, and propel us to love people from a free and whole heart.  Women, 
join us!  Brochures are available in The Hub.  Registrations are due today.  
Questions?  Contact Deborah Deaton. 

RACIAL UNITY MINISTRY MEETING—Tuesday, May 7, 7:00pm  
Our meeting will be held in The Gallery.  We will discuss various RUM agenda 
items.  Join us as we discern, pray and implement together Galatians 3:26-29 at 
New Life so that we best express the love of Jesus to all ethnic and minority groups 
here and in our broader community.  Contact Kurt Wood. 
 

SeniorLife NEWS (for those age 55+) 
• The weekly SeniorLife Coffee Klatch will meet this Thursday, April 18 in The 

Gallery from 10am-12pm.  Contact Peggy McManus. 
• The SeniorLife Book Club is expanding, and you are invited to join!  We meet 

every other month for potluck.  If you would like to join, email Barb Oelschlegel 
and she will give you the title of the June book. 

• The next SeniorLife Luncheon will be held on Sunday, May 19 after the second 
service.  More info coming soon. 

• A SeniorLife trip to Sight and Sound has been scheduled for the Fall.  Stay 
tuned for more information. 

 

“KIDS IN MOTION” SUMMER CAMP—August 5-9 
Don’t forget—Kids in Motion is happening this summer here at New Life 
Glenside!  Space is limited, so sign your kids up now to ensure your spot.  
Financial aid is available as well.  Sign up at www.newlifeglenside.com.  Contact 
Bea Galloway at nlgkidslife@gmail.com with questions. 
 

HELP WANTED 
SUMMER POSITION IN THE CHURCH OFFICE 
Needed: summer administrative assistant.  Hours: 25/week during June, July, 
and August.  Start and end dates are somewhat flexible.  Responsibilities include 
gathering information, coordinating and preparing the Sunday bulletin, 
developing slides for the services, assisting the worship coordinator, and other 
receptionist duties.  Training is provided.  Familiarity with Word, Publisher, and 
PowerPoint required.  Must be 18 or older.  If interested, contact Bob McInnes at 
robert.mcinnes@newlifeglenside.com. 
 

LANDSCAPING VOLUNTEERS NEEDED 
As many of your may know, our friend and brother Bill DeHeer has been doing 
general landscaping (primarily grass cutting and trimming) for New Life for many 
years, but is unable to continue.  Might this be a way you can help to maintain 
and beautify our grounds here in the heart of Glenside?  Contact Ed Spector at 
espector@newlifeglenside.com or 215-576-0892 ext. 107 to find out more. 
 

 

ROOMS FOR PARENTS AND THEIR CHILDREN 
New Mothers’ Room—for Moms with young babies (those who are still nursing or 
taking regular bottles).  Exit the rear doors of the Sanctuary and turn right.  There is a 
changing table in there as well.  Please knock before entering.  
Family Room— for Dads with babies or parents who want to continue to practice sitting 
through the service with their children.  Head down the stairs and turn right.  

New Life wants everyone to participate to the best of their abilities in our Sunday 
morning worship!  If you require help with any special needs, please let us know how we 
can support and accommodate them so that you can be fully embraced and enfolded 
into our church family.  Direct any questions or concerns to ablelife.nlg@gmail.com. 

mailto:Ablelife.nlg@gmail.com

